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SUMMARY OF PUBLIC COMMENTS AND DEPARTMENT’S RESPONSE 

& LIST OF CHANGES MADE TO THE FINAL RULE 
 

 

Rules for Conversion of Seasonal Dwelling Units into Year-Round  

Residences in the Shoreland Zone (10-144 CMR Chapter 242) 
 

The Department of Health and Human Services, Maine Center for Disease Control and Prevention (Department) 

published notice of its proposal to repeal this rule on September 27, 2023. There was no public hearing, but a 30-day 

public comment period was held until October 27, 2023. During this comment period, the Department did not receive any 

comments. 

 


